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Message

Duke Energy has made billions of dollars for their stockholders while allowing dirty coal ash to pile up in
unsafe conditions. Now they want us average citizens to pay the bill. I say they should cut the profits to their
shareholders and use that money to pay for the cleanup, which definitely needs to happen. Or, at least pay for a
big part of it. Thanks for what you do to control the rates in our utilities. Please let this be about Duke paying
it's fair share and not just foisting all the payment for coal ash to tlie average citizen. Sincerely, Michael Kohnle
Asheville, NC


